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MICROCHIP

Date: Nov 10, 2015
Federal Communications Commission

7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

Re: Request Dismissal for FCC ID: ASTBM70ABCDEFGH

Dear Examiner,

Since receiving FCC grant (ref: FCC ID: ASTBM70ABCDEFGH dated September
24th 2015), we have made improvements to our design to achieve higher
transmit power. We, therefore, request that you dismiss the existing FCC ID:
A8TBM70ABCDEFGH.

We certify that as of today no Modules under FCC ID: ASTBM70ABCDEFGH
have been sold worldwide.

Thanks in advance for your help on this

Sincerely,

b Mok

Sanjay Malani
Staff Engineer
Microchip Technology Inc.
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